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Josh Fiala  
Metropolitan Area Planning Commission  
60 Temple Place  
Boston, MA 02111 
 

Re: Open Space and Recreation Plan  
 
Dear Mr. Fiala: 
 

Thank you for submitting the Open Space and Recreation Plan for Walpole to this office 
for review and compliance with the current Open Space and Recreation Plan Requirements.  I’m 
pleased to write that the plan has received final approval and the town is eligible to apply for 
DCS grants through January 2028.  Please contact me at melissa.cryan@mass.gov if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
       Melissa Cryan 

Melissa Cryan 
Grant Programs Supervisor 
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